
13 December, 2024  Nippon Signal Co., Ltd. 
 

 

 

HOLIDAY NOTICE 

 

 

 

Please be noted that our office will remain closed for the long vacation in Japan during the 

following periods. 

 

28 December 2024 (Saturday) to 5 January 2025 (Sunday) 

 

Any inquiries received during this period will be attended to in order, from the very next 

business day after the holidays. 

Thank you for your understanding and we apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


